BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING  NOVEMBER 22, 1999

The November Regular Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission
was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chairman Mike Kern. Also present were
David Stewart, Lisa Murlick, Jim Orlando. Absent were David Hinds and Bob
Scharrer. Two people were in the audience.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Murlick to table the minutes of September 27
meeting to the January meeting. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Orlando, supported by Stewart to table the minutes of October 25
meeting to the January meeting. Motion carried 4-0.

Discussion on general planning commission issues. Commissioners requested
no special meeting for December, any to be scheduled after the holidays.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Orlando to adjourn at 8:40 pm. Motion

carried 4-0.

Lisa Murlick, Secretary
Planning Commission



